
 

 

 

 

DETOURS & CONSTRUCTION

REVISED - ROUTE 5/52 – DELAWARE BUSES – 
“GOVERNORS ROAD TRIPS ONLY” - DETOUR - 
(DUNDAS) – GOVERNORS ROAD & OGILVIE STREET 
BRIDGE WORK 
 
FROM:  Friday, February 17th, 2023 
TO:  Thursday, February 23rd, 2023 at 6:00 PM  
WHERE:  Governors Road & Ogilvie Street 
WHY:  Bridge Work 
 
Route 5/52 - Delaware buses (Governors Road trips Only) should 
detour as follows: 

Westbound to Governors Road – No detour required. 

Eastbound to Downtown – From Governors Road & Ogilvie Street, 
Continue east on Governors Road, Left on Main Street, Left on York Street 
and continue west on Hatt Street, Left on Ogilvie Street and resume regular 
routing on Ogilvie Street south of Governors Road. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your Supervisory 
staff or Manager.   

 

Andy McLaughlin 
Senior Project Manager, Transit Planning & Infrastructure 
 
REVISED Detour Notice 001       Posting period from Feb 17th, to Feb 23rd, 2023 


